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Family Night 

Worshipful Master Al Pool and Worthy Matron Glenda Grubbs invite 

everyone to Family Night to be held on Wednesday, April 18, 2012 at the 

Alvin Masonic Temple. Covered dish dinner is served at 6:30 pm! Program 

starts at 7:30 pm. This is an ‘open’ meeting and families and friends are 

welcome.  

Prayer Concerns: 

Please keep the following people in your thoughts and prayers: Ron 

McClendon’s wife, D.J., Fred Owen (Area L.I.F.E. Counselor), Paul Pool’s 

Mother, Susan Selzer, Will Pranger, Bill Pannell, Melvin Green, Gene 

Banks, Ivan Boots’ Uncle and Doug Holsenback. 

John Wayne Chapter News   www.jwdemolay.org 

On Sunday, March 25th, the following information was released: John 

Wayne Chapter completed at Frank Marshall competition in Fort Worth, 

Texas. DeMolay State Champions from all over the United States come to 

this Champions of Champions competition to take on each other and claim a 

Championship Banner. John Wayne Chapter member Tony Peebler (Texas 

State Conclave Flower Talk Champion) gave a flawless and heart felt 

performance in the Flower Talk to claim the Championship Banner with a 

perfect score PLUS bonus points for a total score of 1001.5 to beat the 

second place’s perfect score of 1000! John Wayne members Tony Peebler, 

Chris J. Little and Jonny Lane (Texas State Conclave Forth Section 

Champions) gave an impressive performance in the Forth Section ritual to 

claim the Championship banner with a score of 975 to beat the second place 

team score of 970. John Wayne Chapter also entered the Open Level 

competition for Chapter Proficiency (Opening and Closing Ritual) and were 

very impressive and really showed the Judges and themselves they could be 

a force to be reckoned with in the near future, Congratulation to the Chapter 

and Champions and a big THANK YOU for all the hard work, practice and 

time the members and parents give to make the Chapter great! 

 Chris L. Little, Chairman, DeMolay Adversary Board 

Please Come and support DeMolay!!!! 

 



 

Happy Masonic Birthday! 

The following brethren received the Master Mason Degree in April: James 

Massey, Robert Johnson, Donald Moen, Shawn Jolly, Wade Rosser, Larry 

Hunt, Dale Turner, Paul Wofford, James LaBauve, Bubba Frankum, Lyndon 

Halford, Stephen Mills, R. Kirk Royce, Ray Brister, Ryan Ruiz, Steve 

Allison, Oscar Moser, Eugene Terrell, Al Dietrich, Doyle Swindle and 

Jimmy Behanna. Happy Masonic Birthday!!!!!!!!!!!! 

 

Alvin OES No. 15 News 

Alvin Chapter Number 15, Order of the Eastern Star, next stated meeting is 

Tuesday, April 10, 2012 and is the fraternal visit of the WGM and honor to 

the WGP. This is also the night of elections for 2012-2013. Refreshments 

served at 6:30 pm. The stated meeting is at 7:30 pm. April ‘Happy Birthday’ 

wishes is extended to Candace Hicks, Virginia Jackson, Martha Jordan, 

Gloria Luckett, Nanette Kettler, Pasty Byrd, John Taylor, Marguerite Smith 

and Ann Adams! Family Night with the Masons is Wednesday, April 18th 

and is covered dish. Oscar Moser has assembled a District 4 Section 10 

Year Book! This publication is available for $10 and includes the Worthy 

Matron’s Yearbook from each Chapter in our section. It also has directions 

to the Lodges and contact numbers. It is a good source of information for 

Eastern Star members and Lodge members! Call Oscar at 281-245-6077 and 

order your today!. The Chapter is raffling a 46” LED TV! Tickets are $10 

each or three for $25. Prayer requests: Susan Selzer, Will Pranger, and 

Marjorie Lawrence. 

Announcements! 

MWSA 31
st
 District Meeting at Alvin Lodge:  The Masters, Wardens, and 

Secretaries Association of the 31st District will meet on Wednesday, April 

11at Alvin Lodge. We will have a short business meeting and go to study 

groups. Host Lodge is C.F. Spencer Lodge  No. 1384.  R W Bob Waters 

has requested to present a program on the TMRC at our May 9th meeting. 

This informative meeting will cover admission and services available at the 

TMRC and will be an open meeting with wives and family invited to attend. 

Brazoria Lodge is the host for this meeting and details and assistance will be 

discussed at the April Meeting! April’s program will be ‘study groups’ to 

comply with our by-laws. Hope to see ya! 

Fourth Wednesday of the Month is Woodshed Night at Dickinson Lodge 

with the District Instructors. Come and learn Masonry! 

OES No. 15 raffle: 46” LED TV; drawing May 28th. The tickets are $10 

each or three for $25.  

Worshipful Master Al Pool has mailed a letter seeking donations for the 

new roof. Please donate today and support the fund raisers so we may retire 

the debt! 



Put you name on our wall! Brick are $100 each and will be placed on the 

exterior wall facing the front entrance sidewall. They are available to 

anyone who wants to participate. Please contact the office for details. 

OES Chapter 15 is starting to plan for their Installation June 9th at the 

Alvin Masonic Temple. Please watch for upcoming details as Sister Arlene 

Squires and Brother Calvin Harvey advance to the East! 

OES Night-time study club is April 4th at 7:30 pm in Texas City; Day-time 

study club is April 11th at 10 am in LaMarque. 

Alvin Lodge Spring Golf Tournament is Thursday, April 5
th

 at Texas 

City. All details same as last year. We need members to sell sponsorship! 

The new website not yet on line, but you can go to the Fall 762golf.com 

website and download all the information concerning sponsorships! Let get 

started and support this fundraiser for the Lodge!  

OES BBQ sandwiches fundraiser at Wal-Mart is April 6th and 7th. 

L.I.F.E. Class by Alvin Lodge Counselor Terry Turner will be held at 

Alvin Lodge on Saturday, April 7th. Contact Terry at 281-331-3728 for 

details and book information.  

OES No. 15 raffle: 46” LED TV; drawing May 28th. The tickets are $10 

each or three for $25. All the proceeds from this raffle benefit the “New 

Roof Project” for the Lodge. Buy your tickets today and help us help the 

Lodge! 

Masonic Oak Picnic is May 20
th

 at Brazoria! 

 

Grand Master Conference is Saturday at 2pm at the Houston Shrine on 

April 21
st. He will attend the San Jacinto program that morning.  

 

 Grand Commandery K.T. is at Houston this year. The Drill teams from 

across the State of Texas compete on Saturday April 21st and the Stated 

Conclave is Monday, April 23rd. Drill competition is open to the public and 

you are welcome to see these drill team at work! 

 

Please print and post on bulletin board 


